
Hibs  sell  out  Ibrox  ticket
allocation

Hibs’ ticket allocation for the away fixture against Rangers
on Monday 28 December has now sold out.

With Rangers only three points ahead of Hibs in the race for
the Championship, this game could go  long way in deciding who
gets the automatic promotion spot for next season.

The Club received over 900 tickets for the game, and they have
sold out before going on general sale, with demand for this
fixture being particularly high.

The Hibernian Ticket Office is operating a waiting list if
there are any ticket returns by supporters who are unable to
attend  the  game.  Fans  should   contact
tickets@hibernianfc.co.uk if they  would like to be placed on
the waiting list for the fixture.

Supporters are reminded to collect their tickets from the
Ticket Office by close of play on Wednesday 23 December.

The  Rangers  game  is  sandwiched  between  two  home  matches,
against Queen of the South (19 December, 3pm kick-off) and
Raith Rovers (2 January, 3pm kick-off).
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